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C-14      POLICY                        Program Review  
 

Southeast Community College strives to be a national leader in developing high-contact technical and 

academic experiences for the diverse learners of southeast Nebraska. The College is committed to 

ensuring the quality of its offerings by taking part in regular program reviews for all its academic 

offerings.   

 

In alignment with higher education best practices, each academic program participates in a regular and 

systematic program review process that documents the program’s ability to fulfill SCC’s Mission, Vision, 

and Strategic Goals. 

 

SCC’s program review involves an external and internal review process. Every seven years each 

academic program is evaluated by the Nebraska Coordinating Commission for Postsecondary Education 

(CCPE). The Board of Governors reviews and approves program reviews prior to submittal to CCPE. CCPE 

authorizes continued offering of all academic programs available at the College.  

 

SCC’s internal program review process satisfies program review requirements of the Higher Learning 

Commission and is integrated with the planning, assessment, and budgeting processes. The program 

review internal process will be evaluated on a five-year cycle for effectiveness and alignment with CCPE, 

Higher Learning Commission, and other program review best practices.   

 

Administrative Oversight  

The Board of Governors authorizes the President or designee to oversee the implementation of SCC’s 

program review policy.  
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